


 
 
If we really need more houses in the Warrington area, please consider the town centre 
which needs regenerating. Use the available brown field sites together with the 
redundant buildings and once they are selected consider building taller properties to 
house more families in apartments. 
 
 In the town centre there is public transport available at both railway stations and of 
course there are the numerous buses so car journeys can be substantially reduced. By 
siting the new builds in the town centre the area will become regenerated with shops and 
cafes etc and the Town centre will become a place where people want to live and enjoy.    
 
Do you want to become the group who destroyed the green belt forever? 
 
Please reconsider your Development plan. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 




